
October 7, 1996 

 

Mr. Greg Quail 

56 Sussex Road 

Rochester, NY 14623 

 

Dear Mr. Quail: 

 

Per your request, I am enclosing the transcript from the Review Board’s open meeting held in 

Washington, DC on August 6, 1996.  I have also enclosed the logo you had requested sometime ago. 

 I apologize for the delay. 

 

As I mentioned in today’s voicemail message to you, I will send you a copy of the Los Angeles 

hearing transcript when it is available.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


